
 

Ref. No. 025-002 

January 2, 2025 

 

Presidents and Secretaries General 

WT Member National Associations and Continental Unions 

 

Guidelines on 2025 World Taekwondo Development Program 

 

Dear Presidents and Secretaries General, 

 

We are delighted to announce the World Taekwondo Development Program in 2025, 

reaffirming our steadfast commitment to strengthening the capacities of our key 

stakeholders.  

 

This program will include Equipment Support, Participation Support for the World 

Taekwondo General Assembly and World Taekwondo Championships (+Cadet), the 

Refugee Solidarity Program through the Taekwondo Humanitarian Foundation (THF), 

the WT-CU Development Fund, and the WT Cares Program. 

 

Detailed guidelines and application forms can be accessed on the dedicated page of 

the World Taekwondo website: http://www.worldtaekwondo.org/development-

wt/aboutwtdp.html. 

 

We are confident that this program will play a pivotal role in advancing Taekwondo 

development in your respective countries and continents.  

 

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the Development & 

Education Department at development@worldtaekwondo.org. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Jeongkang Seo 

Secretary General 
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